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To:   Leann Nguyen   
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Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0701-EX-ST-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We will be operating between 500-750 MHz with a Frequency tolerance of 1.0 % .  The modulating signal
will be Short Pulses.  Let me know if you need any more information.  Thank you.


